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Announcements 
 

 
Greeting from Rome! 

Dr. Paul Monson, Fr. Vien Nguyen, SCJ, Fr. Tom Knoebel, and Fr. Raúl Gómez SDS 
sent greetings to Sacred Heart from their trip in Rome! They went to Rome for 
conferences and meetings. Most of the images are from a symposium that 
included a talk by Pope Francis.  
 
"The symposium, "Toward a Fundamental Theology of the Priesthood," seeks to 
encourage an understanding of ministerial priesthood that is rooted in the 
priesthood of all believers conferred at baptism, getting away from the idea of 



ordained ministry as belonging to "ecclesiastical power"." To read more about 
the symposium, click here.   
 
The image with all four men (bottom left) is at the SCJ Generalate after Pranzo 
(noon meal). We thank them for all of their work! 
 

 
Holy Mass with the Institution of Lectors 

Sacred Heart Seminary and School of Theology’s Holy Mass with the 
Institution of Lectors will be available for you to watch online 

  
Most Reverend Robert M. Coerver, Bishop of Lubbock, Presider 

 
Wednesday, March 9, 2022 at 4:30pm CST 

Click here to watch Mass livestreamed 
  
 

 
Ecumenical Interreligious Lunch Program 

On February 11, The Ecumenical Interreligious Committee welcomed a very 
special guest to SHSST, Fr. Rewis Awadalla. Fr. Rewis is a Coptic Orthodox priest 
who serves as Pastor of St. Mary & St. Antonious Coptic Orthodox Church on the 
corner of 94 and Rawson Avenue in Oak Creek. Fr. Rewis lectured at Sacred 
Heart five years ago and gave a fascinating presentation about the Coptic 
brothers and sisters.  The Copts trace their roots back to the people of Pharaoh’s 
time.  In addition to his local pastoral work, Fr. Rewis teaches at Coptic 
seminaries around the country. 
 

https://www.ncronline.org/news/theology/cardinal-unveils-major-vatican-conference-priesthood-slated-2022?fbclid=IwAR1bJ_8OFFXYnnDdyqCsWB5idE-_vQ22hQoRAJtQmjEZ2A-siA2xwLrWF2g
https://youtu.be/3O-zrDInx9c


 
Congratulations! 

It is Sacred Heart’s pleasure to announce a new publication by Dcn. Steven 
Kramer, Associate Professor of Pastoral Studies/Director of Homiletics/Director 
of Recruitment:  
 
Kramer, Steven. 2022. “The Journey of Discernment.” The Deacon, February.  
 
The reference for the publication is: https://www.the-
deacon.com/2022/02/15/the-journey-of-discernment/ 
 
Congratulations, Dcn. Kramer! 
 

 
Rescheduled: 

Toolbox for Pastoral Leaders: New and Soon to be Priest Pastors 
The Archdiocese of Milwaukee will be hosting a Toolbox for Pastoral Leaders 
facilitated by the faculty of Leadership Roundtable 
(https://leadershiproundtable.org/) at Sacred Heart Seminary and School of 
Theology in Hales Comers, Wisconsin, May 15 – 20, 2022. The toolbox is 
developed to help prepare new and soon to be priest pastors, with a variety of 
leadership skills. The toolbox will start with dinner at Sacred Heart Seminary and 
School of Theology, 5 PM on Sunday May 15, 2022 and will be followed by an 
orientation session of the days and topics to follow. There will be daily Eucharist, 

https://www.the-deacon.com/2022/02/15/the-journey-of-discernment/
https://www.the-deacon.com/2022/02/15/the-journey-of-discernment/
https://leadershiproundtable.org/


as well as Morning and Evening Prayer. It is anticipated that the toolbox will 
conclude with noon lunch on Friday, May 20. The Archdiocese of Milwaukee, in 
conjunction with Sacred Heart Seminary and School of Theology, is offering an 
all-inclusive rate per participant of $2,411 including meals and lodging at the 
Seminary or at the Hampton Inn nearby. Transportation will be provided to 
shuttle participants who stay at the Hampton Inn to the Seminary. 
 
Sacred Heart Seminary has been awarded a grant and will be offering a $500 per 
participant scholarship that will be applied to the participant rate making the net 
cost $1,911 per participant. Travel costs will be the responsibility of the 
participant. The toolbox will be limited to 30 participants so please make your 
reservations soon. 
 
For further questions and reservations, please contact Laura Engel of the 
Archdiocese of Milwaukee via email EngelL@archmil.org or call her directly at 
414-769-3354. 
 

Formation Corner 
 

 
Day of Recollection with Bishop William Wack, Pensacola-Tallahassee 

Sacred Heart will have a Day of Recollection on March 2 with Bishop William 
Wack from the Diocese of Pensacola-Tallahassee. We invite you to also reflect on 
the topic of the day. 
 
“Leave all things behind; I am doing something new” 
 
The first reflection will focus on clearing away old ways of thinking and acting.  
God continually calls us to turn away from sin and focus anew on Him.  We all no 
doubt feels weighed down by past hurts, disappointments, and sins.  How do we 
let go of that?  How can we begin to move on? 
 
For the second reflection, the emphasis will be on the beautiful passage from the 
Book of Revelation: “Behold, I make all things new” (Rev. 21:5).  Our God 

mailto:EngelL@archmil.org


promises to bring renewal to all of creation – and to each of us individually – 
again and again.  How is this possible?  Where do we see evidence of this 
renewal in our lives? 
 
Lent is the perfect time for us to reflect on these things.  At the celebration of 
the Eucharist today we see this theme of ‘turning away from sin/accepting the 
Good News’ come alive.  I pray that this day of reflection will be fruitful for your 
spiritual growth and your discipleship with the Lord.  
 
The schedule for the day is as follows (for internal personnel only): 
7:30 am: Solemn Morning Prayer  
9:30 am: Morning Reflection by Bishop William Wack 
11:00 am: Community Mass, Bishop Wack presiding 
12:00 pm: Community Lunch 
1:30 pm: Afternoon Reflection by Bishop William Wack 
3:00 pm: Confession 
4:30 pm: Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

 

Looking Forward 
 

Mar 2 Ash Wednesday Day of Recollection (all school) 
Mar 9 Board of Directors Meeting; Eucharist/Institution to the Ministry of Lector 
Mar 14-18 SHSST Spring Break 
Mar 14 Birthday of Fr. Leo John Dehon 
Mar 27 Lux Center Public Lecture 
Mar 28 Lux Center Morning Lecture 
Mar 31-Apr 1 Faith & Culture Workshop 
Apr 6 Vespers/Employee Recognition Dinner 
Apr 11-18 SHSST Easter Break 
Apr 15 Good Friday: Employee Holiday 
Apr 21 Vespers/Diaconate Promises 
May 6 SHSST Last Day of Class; Solemn Vespers with Commencement 
May 9 Cor Unum Last Day of Class 
May 19 Lux Center Sister Rose Thering Award Dinner 
May 23-Jun 13 Holy Land Expedition (tentative dates) 
May 25 Board of Directors Meeting 
May 30 Memorial Day: Non-School Day, Employee Holiday 
June 17 SHSST May Sessions Ends 
June 24 Feast Day: Solemnity of the Sacred Heart 
June 22 ECS Summer 1 Session Begins 

 



 
YOUR SEMINARY: Specialized formation for a universal Church 
 
Sacred Heart Seminary and School of Theology  
www.shsst.edu | 414-425-8300 
7335 S. Hwy. 100 | PO Box 429 | Hales Corners, WI 53130 
An Apostolate of the Priests of the Sacred Heart 
 
Connect with us! 
Sacred Heart social media:  

 
Facebook for alumni: 

 
Support Us! 
 
Connect with the Priests of the Sacred Heart! 

  
poshusa.org 

 

http://www.shsst.edu/
https://poshusa.org/
https://www.shsst.edu/support-us/
https://poshusa.org/
https://www.shsst.edu/
https://www.facebook.com/SacredHeartSeminaryAndSchoolOfTheology/
https://www.instagram.com/sacred.heart.sst/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/shsst/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCYi-dUVh-MltHb-xvCySdGg/videos?view=0
https://www.facebook.com/SHSSTAlumni/
https://poshusa.org/

